From: Emily Devine

To: Verbick, Jim; simondettinger@gmail com
Subject: Extending our Alcohol License end date
Date: Friday, January 12, 2024 11:06:17 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Good morning Jim,

Our construction team is about a month delayed, roughly, so I want to be proactive on possibly
seeing the process that [ may need to do for extending the end day for our Alcohol License. |
know it was 6 months from when it was approved and I'm thinking it'll be tight meeting that
date. What steps do I need to do if we don't make that date with final inspections to still ensure
we get our license? Thanks so much for your guidance as we navigate all this for our first
time. Appreciate you.

Safe travels on this snowy Friday!

Kindly,

Simon Dettinger
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